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Issue 71, 15th October  2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

Noro PIU this week held educational awareness post training for their ISDT graduates. The awareness was conducted 

by Mr. Sam Hou from Soltuna company Ltd. The awareness covers the company's process or operations to trainees.  

Post training awareness in Noro PIU  

Noro ISDT graduates this week also attended community policing awareness 

conducted by inspector Robert Hickie and team of RSIPF Noro Police Station. 

The team presented a talk on community policing and crimes prevention. Total 

of 40 ISDT trainees attended the meeting.  

Community Policing awareness in Noro 

Work on the Noro Market storage block started this week. It will take at 

least 3 weeks to complete ahead of the handing over date which is 

likely to be in November.  

Noro market storage 



 

Fencing of Munda market is currently underway.  The fencing is important  to 

protect the market facilities. The work will take at least two weeks to complete it.  

Fencing of Munda market 

This week the Honiara City Council Clerk Justus Deni together with his staff 

George Bogese attended an orientation presented by CAUSE Project. The 

orientation gives more opportunity to convey more updates about the pro-

ject.  City Clerk Justus thanked Project Manager Cris Afable for the oppor-

tunity to learn more information on the project and pledgee his ongoing 

support  to the project.  

City Clerk  orientation with CAUSE  

Completed BP footbridge 

The residents of BP in Gizo are currently enjoying crossing the stream by the 

newly built footbridge. The footbridge has helped the community a lot as most 

times they have to wait for vehicles to pass by before they can cross the road.  

Vura Road  

Work on Vura 1 road drainage system is continuing. The improvement of the 

drainage system is important as water coming down from the top usually deteri-

orate the road.  

News / Announcements 

1. The national carrier, Solomon Airlines, will operate a repatriation flight for eligible citizens and travellers from Fiji.  

2. The small Pacific country of Palau has more than 99 per cent of its eligible population fully vaccinated, contesting top spot in the world for COVID-19 vac-

cination rates, according to government data.  

3. Hospitals in Papua New Guinea are being pushed to the brink and morgues are overflowing, as the country suffers what health authorities say is the worst 

surge in Covid-19 cases since the pandemic began.  

https://www.theguardian.com/world/papua-new-guinea

